
A thank you 
from a mum 
In September this year, five-year-old Eve Pearce was

admitted to the Noah's Ark Children's Hospital for 

Wales.  She received treatment on Owl Ward, Rainbow 

Ward and on the critical care unit but tragically passed 

away on November the 16th.  Her devoted mum Ceri, 

grandmother, Nonna and favourite nurse, Emily, were at 

her side.   

Ceri has asked us to relay her deepest thanks to the 

nurses, doctors and play staff on each of the wards 

where Eve spent time. She would like to say a specific 

thank you to Owl ward nurse, Emily, who met Eve at the 

beginning of her time in hospital and remained a 

constant source of kindness and support throughout.    

Ceri says that she misses her daughter every minute of 

the day but will always be grateful that these people 

where there to help her little girl when she needed it 

most.


